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Consider Recognitions 
DISCUSSION
NATIONAL PRINCIPALS’ MONTH
Each October, National Principals Month recognizes the essential role that principals play in making a school excellent. Principals set the academic tone for their schools, and it is their vision, dedication, and determination that provide the mobilizing force for achieving student success. Our principals are the bedrock of our educational community. They are not only administrators but also mentors, advocates, and champions of our educational mission. They work tirelessly to create a positive school culture and bring our community together. 
During National Principals Month, we ask our entire community to join us in showing appreciation for the dedication and hard work of our principals. We are grateful for their unwavering commitment to our students’ well-being and academic achievement. Thank you!
Jessica Kasten, OC Preschool
Richard Parrott, Buckner Elementary
Dana Corson, Camden Station Elementary
Krista Mornar, Centerfield Elementary
Beth Wallingford, Crestwood Elementary
Ryan Rodosky, Goshen Elementary
David Fiorini, Harmony Elementary
Jenn Crase, Kenwood Station Elementary
Heather Thomas, La Grange Elementary
Kristin Wilson, Locust Grove Elementary
Michelle Willhite, EOMS
Allison Steineker, NOMS
Tim Caldwell, OCMS
Austin Hunsaker, SOMS
Craig Wallace, NOHS
Natalie Brown, OCHS
Melissa Woosley, SOHS
Matt Watkins, Arvin
Beth Carter, BAHS
Alvin MacWilliams, Oldham County Schools Arts Center
RECOMMENDATION
Recognize these outstanding individuals. 
